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What a fantastic and inspiring week! On 

Wednesday evening, the Year 6 team put on a 

thought provoking, funny and inspiring 

performance based on the events of the last year. 

It was the first  time we have attempted an event 

of this type outside and apart from the odd noisy 

vehicle in the background it was a great success.

Sports days are up next week! We look forward to 

sharing the success of these with you online and in 

next week's issue

Thank you also to those parents who came to look 

at the RSHE resources this morning, we are glad 

we could explain and show you the upcoming 

lessons in more detail.

Have a good weekend

Mr MacGregor

Newsletter shoutout
“ Well done to all of Year 6 (including staff)  for their 
amazing performance this week!
From Everyone!

Virtual Parent’s Evening Thursday 15th July- 
School finishes at 1.45pm

Appointments from 2pm- book on Parentmail



 

Key Dates
Monday 5th July
Year 3 and 4 Sports Day

Tuesday 6th July
Nursery photos

Wednesday 7th July
Year 1 and 2 Sports day

Friday 9th July
Year 5 and 6 Sports Day

Website:
www.southernroadprimary.com

Contact:
0208 471 9048

Email:
info@southernroadprimary.com

Attendance award
Well done to

1NW and 5CW who had 100% attendance 
this week!

@SouthernRoadPri


